
 

          Charleston Town Planning Commission  

 

            Will be holding a Public Hearing on February 27, 2025 

     Time:     7:00 pm 

  Charleston Town Hall 3454 West 3400 South 

to hear comments on the revision, general clean-up, and the 

readoption of the Title 2 Land Use Ordinance. Anyone that has 

questions or concerns are asked to attend.  

 

 


